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AM/LH 
 
23 October 2018 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
School Dinners and Packed Lunches 
 
After reviewing school dinner provision with groups of our children recently, a few changes have 
been made which will start after half term. 
 

1) The children asked for a greater range of meals as the current were repeated too often.  As 
a result, Mrs Farrell has added a third week to our meals rota and altered the menus to 
include more meal options suggested by the children or ones which have been more 
popular in the past.  Please find the new menus for after half term attached. 

 
2) A number of children on packed lunches asked if they could “top up” packed lunches on 

occasion.  Until now this has not been possible, but from after half term we will trial selling 
“top ups” until Christmas. 
 

“Top Ups” will be available for packed lunch children and will be on sale daily at lunchtime.  Top 
Ups will need to be purchased in cash on the day at the dinner hatch just as breaktime snacks are 
currently.  We will begin with the following Top Ups; 
 

 Cake and Custard – 80p 

 Yoghurt – 30p 

 Carton of Apple/Orange Juice – 30p 

 Bottle of Milkshake – 80p 

 Fruit – 30p 

 Soup and a Roll – 80p 
 
Top Ups are completely optional and the system will be reviewed at Christmas.  Top Ups can not 
be purchased via the School Money online payment system. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Mr A Miller 
Headteacher 
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